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September 22, 2023 
 

   
	
Sept	29th	 Show	What	You	Know	Programs	8:15	am	(Park	in	the	far	West	Parking	lot	or	at	D1)		
Oct	3rd	 Classic	Family	Stake	Night	
Oct	6th		 Elementary	Grading	Day	 Early	Dismissal	12:15	for	all	kindergarten	students	
Oct	6th		 Spirit	Wear	Friday	
Oct	12th	 Picture	Day		
Oct	13th	 End	of	Term	1	-	Report	cards	go	home	
Oct	16th-20th	Fall	Break	-	NO	SCHOOL	
Oct	24th	 Professional	Development	–	Early	Dismissal	12:15	for	all	kindergarten	students	
Oct	27th	 Show	What	You	Know	Program	8:15		
Nov	3rd	 Parent	Teacher	Conferences	-	NO	SCHOOL	
Nov	7th	 Picture	Make	up	day	
Nov	9th	 Veteran’s	Day	Assembly	–	1st	-6th	grades	at	Draper	1	Campus	
Nov	17th	 Spirit	Wear	Friday	
Nov	21st	 Pilgrim’s	Play	
	
SEPTEMBER’S	BUILDER	THEME	--	“BUILDING	WITH	ENTHUSIAM”	
	

	
We	love	the	energy	our	kindergarten	students	provide	at	the	ELC.		We	look	forward	to	announcing	
our	builder	of	the	month	recipients	for	the	month	of	September	at	our	Show	What	You	Know	
Programs	on	September	30th.		
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DRAPER	1	COMMUNITY	EVENT	–	CLASSIC	STAKE	NIGHT			OCT	3RD		
APA’s	Draper	1	Community	Event	will	be	a	Classic	Stake	Night	for	the	whole	family.				
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KINDERGARTEN	SEATS	AVAILABLE:	
In response to the high community interest in our program, American Prep has opened another few seats in 
our kindergarten classrooms at our Draper campus! This is an excellent opportunity to begin your child’s 
education journey at APA! If you’re interested in a kindergarten seat, please call 801-797-0069. 
 
We have limited seats available in upper elementary grades as well. Call today to secure your students’ seat 
at American Prep.  
	
	
THANK	YOU!	
We	want	to	thank	our	incredible	parents	for	your	words	of	encouragement	and	support	as	we	
continue	to	work	through	the	cleanup	of	the	ELC’s	outside	water	line	breakage.	Our	students	have	
been	phenomenal	throughout	this	process	and	our	fabulous	staff	has	made	sure	to	minimize	any	
disruption	in	our	student’s	learning	or	daily	routine.		 
		
	
KINDERGARTEN	CORNER:	
	

Student	to	Teacher:		“My	snack	for	recess	is	only	has	80	calories	in	it!”	
	
	
	

Early Learning Center 
 


